
 
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Jacob Lopez: Chairman  

Leo Elizondo: Vice Chairman  

Gilbert Hernandez: Secretary  

David Polasek: Treasurer 

Joe Medellin 

 

Supervisory Committee 

John Gomez 

Leslie Thomas  

Barbara Buckner 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

  

 
 

 
 

 
 

Our Credit Union can 

Accept Any Family 

Member: 

Immediate Family, 

extended family 

members such as 

cousins, uncles, aunts, 

are also welcome to join 

our Credit Union. Also 

any member who has 

closed their account may 

at any time re-open their 

account. You are 

Important and we have 

enjoyed serving several 

generations of members 

during All Our Years of 

operations.  

JOIN NOW. 

 

 
ATTENTION!!!! 

DO YOU NEED A 

BOAT LOAN? 

CALL US AT 

361-704-9100 

 

 

 
 

Think twice before you 
speak, because your 
words and influence will 
plant the seed of either 
success or failure in the 
mind of another. 
Napoleon Hill 

 


